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(256) 773-6124 

Like Us 
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artselle 

   A  P u b l i c a t i o n  o f  H a r t s e l l e  C h u r c h  o f  C h r i s t       

      Columbia Cottage Service 

 4th Sunday 1:30—2:00 pm 

 Contact: Kerry Hamlett  

 Phone No: 256-566-5001 

700 Sparkman St SW 
PO Box 741 
Hartselle, AL 35640 
256.773.6124 

100
th

 Celebration Meeting 

This Wednesday night, January 15, we will have a meeting with 

the committees working on our 100
th

 year celebration. The 

meeting will be in the Upper Room immediately after our 7pm  

Wednesday night Bible Classes. This should be a short meet-

ing, but a necessary one.  If you are not on a committee and 

want to be involved, please join us in the Upper Room. 

Kickoff & Open House 

Our kickoff to our 100
th

 celebration will be February 9!  Make 

plans to be with us.  More details of that day will be shared 

with you in the next two weeks.  Remember the business cards 

in the foyer.  All the dates and times of our special events are 

listed on the back of these cards. 

M & M 

Our first M & M of the year will be February 17.  During the 

spring, we will have M & M on the third Monday nights of    

February, March and April.  Put these dates on your calendar 

and make plans to be with us as we serve together. 

Brazil 2020 

If you had thought about going with us this year to Brazil and 

were not able to make the meeting last Sunday, please let me 

know.  I can give you an information sheet about the cost and 

our plans for this year.  We will need to know if you are going 

or not by the end of January.   

 

       Phillip 
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Happy Birthday  
Jan 11 Josh Kimbrell 
 Tim Milon 
Jan 12 Jessica Smith 
Jan 13 Greg Teague 
 Vera Hayes 
Jan 14 Ty LeMay 

Happy Anniversary 
Jan 11 Donna & Ben Hughes 

Weekly Budget:  $13,500.00 

We Contributed: $14,019.00 

Livestreaming of Sunday Worship Services 

DAILY BIBLE READING GOAL: 
Read my Bible Each Day! 

 Choose from three plans:  
# 1:  Daily Reading Plan by Todd Clippard    
Begin reading the Bible any day of the 
year. If you miss a day, simply pick up 
where you left off. This schedule has 
you read the entire Old Testament one 
time and the entire New Testament four 
times in one year. 

Day 9 – Genesis 27-29, Matthew 24-25 
Day 10 – Genesis 30-31, Matthew 26 
Day 11 – Genesis 32-34, Matthew 27-28 
Day 12 – Genesis 35-37, Mark 1-2 
Day 13 – Genesis 38-40, Mark 3-4 
Day 14 – Genesis 41-42, Mark 5-6 
Day 15 – Genesis 43-45, Mark 7-8 

#2  Bible Reading Plan by Dan Winkler:  
 A chapter each weekday can help    
        make  a “new you” this year.    
   259 Chapters in New Testament.  

 # 3  Printed on Monthly  B & A Calendars 

 Worship:  10 am 
              Attended Nursery & Children’s Bible Hour (Ages 2-5) 

Bible Classes for All Ages:  5 pm    Closing Assembly:  5:45 pm 

           SUNDAY WORSHIP  

@ 10am 

Bible Classes 

@ 5pm 

Wednesday Bible Study 

Classes for all ages @ 7pm  

 

 

 
1-12 L2L Meeting in The Fort 
1-15 100  Year Committee Meeting 
 Wednesday night 
1-17 Senior Lunch Outing 
1-26 Brazil Trip Meeting 
 
 

2-1 Sons the King 
2-9 100 Year Open House 
2-12 Senior Citizens Banquet 
2-17 M & M 
2-28—3-1 CYC 

Ministers 

Phillip Hines     Todd Barrier     Frank Thornton 

Elders 

      Talmage Reynolds     Darrell Sims    Alan Walker 

                     Phillip Hines             Lee Hobbs 

Deacons 

 Phillip Binkley Tim Brown Charles Crawford 

 Tony Ford  Scott Forsythe  Bobby Fox  

 Harry Fuller  Kerry Hamlett  Jeff Harris  

 Ed Monroe Gene Parker Tony Parker 

 Bradley Phillips  Jim Reeder  Matt Reynolds 

 Mark Reynolds   Mike Runager   B. C. Smith  

 Jimmy Summerford  Tim Tanksley  Terry Thompson  

                        Don Wear          Cooper Wigginton 

Office 
                     Dianne Thompson           Jerrie Swann 

PRAY FOR   
OUR MILITARY 

Wes Parker   

Sean Nowak  

Mitchell Swann 

Children’s Bible Hour  

resumes this Sunday,  

January 12. 

http://chaptertochapter.com/?p=70
http://chaptertochapter.com/?p=72
http://chaptertochapter.com/?p=75
http://chaptertochapter.com/?p=77
http://chaptertochapter.com/?p=79
http://chaptertochapter.com/?p=81
http://chaptertochapter.com/?p=83


 Barrier’s Blog 

LONG TERM ILLNESSES 

Robert & Debra Allen 
 1914 Manchester Ave SW De-
catur, AL 35603 

Tom & Janet Brown 
   1018 Nance Ford Rd 
SW 

Kenneth & Gail Con-
ner 
 224 Airport Rd SW 

Terry Easterly 
    162 Gum Springs Cut-Off 

Marie Harding  501 Cedar St 
NW 

Marie Harwell  393 Cherry St. 
NW 
Vera Hayes  
    660 Vaughn Bridge Rd NW 

Ed & Willie Monroe 
 1101 Beverly St NE 

John &  Betty Owens 
 2402 Deere Rd, Decatur 35603 

Shirley Powell 
     3159 Huckaby Bridge Rd SW 

Tim Tanksley    455 E Parker Rd 

Dene Walls        1809 Walls Lane 
NE 

Maxine Woods 
 1405 Edgewood Dr  NW 

Nancy Gillette    
Premier Assisted Living ,155 Butter & 
Egg Road , Columbiana, AL 35051 
Remember these that are strug-
gling:     Doug Black-
wood Paul Sapp 
 Faye Greenhill Betty Black 
 Alton Baley Vickie 
Speegle Isaac Wil-
liams Nathan Bar-
nett Leroy Bau-
gas 
 David & Angela Hargrove  
Chris Warren  Harbor Chase 

PLEASE Call the office or email: dreid@hartsellechurch.org with sick list, 

announcements/updates.  Everyone does not see Facebook posts! 

PRAY FOR OUR SICK 
Betty Martin has a broken 
hand from a fall. 

Della Carmon is also  
recovering from a fall. 

Mike Lindsey, Danita’s husband, and 
Shirley Galloway’s son-in-law, has been 
diagnosed with cancer.  Pray for Mike & 
Danita as treatment is determined. 

Zephyr Smith, Micah Smith’s son, will 
have surgery January 21 at UAB. 

Randy Beck is scheduled for another 
heart cath tomorrow. 

Dorothy Abbott, Doug Blackwood’s sister, 
is home from the hospital and doing a 
little better, but still undergoing tests. 

Continue to remember: 
Jane Walker in chemo 
Terry Easterly in chemo 
Billy Engle, Summerford Rehab, Rm. 233 
John Owens, Summerford Rehab, Rm. 3,    
but is expected to go home Saturday. 

 
SENIOR LUNCH OUTING 
Group will be going to the 
Old Cook Stove in Massey  
January 17 . Group leaves 
at 11am.  Please sign the  
list if you want to go. 

 
COMMUNION VOLUNTEERS 

We have two Sundays, 
March 22 and April 12 
remaining for sign up in   
the Commons, if you     
will volunteer to prepare  
communion & clean up 

afterwards. Thank you to all who have 
already signed up to help. 

Courage is something Christians need. In fact, we talk 

about it all of the time. One of the most often used Bible 

verses on the subject is Philippians 4:13: I can do all 

things through Christ who strengthens me. I think we 

misuse that verse often times. I believe it’s talking about 

spiritual strength or courage. For the Christian to be able   

to have courage in their life it will have to flow from the 

spiritual side. We must first seek the courage to stand up, 

fight and be unafraid spiritually before physical courage 

comes. In the Bible it tells us to be strong and courageous 

because the Lord is always with us (Deuteronomy 31:6).   

2 Timothy 1:7 tells us God gave us not a spirit of fear!   

We also learn in Proverbs 28:1 that the righteous are bold 

as a lion. For us to have courage means we first trust in 

God for ALL of our needs; After that we can accomplish 

great spiritual and physical things because we are led by 

Him. How courageous are you?  

We look forward to seeing you Sunday!   

    In Him, Todd 

      

LADS 2 LEADERS MEETING SUNDAY 
Everyone participating, please meet in The Fort for a 
brief information meeting this Sunday, January 12,   
immediately after Morning Worship.  

 

CYC is February 28—March 1  
Please give your money to Stacie Martin ASAP. 
 

MAYWOOD CHRISTIAN CAMP  
REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN.  Camp is for 
ages 8 to 18. Our week is July 26 thru August 1. 
Go to maywoodchristiancamp.com to register. 
 

NEXT BRAZIL TRIP MEETING 
Meeting for those committing to go to Brazil,  
Sunday, January 26, after Bible Classes at  
6 pm in the Upper Classroom.   

Don’t Forget our Shut-Ins 

 ♥ Columbia Cottage  (1109 Sparkman St NW)  
  Ruth Balcom #22  Nadine Callaway #32 
 Betty Martin  #8       Nina Thompson #19 NEW ROOM 

♥ Summerford Nursing Home (4087 Hwy 31SW, Falkville, 35622) 
  Ruth Teague #102   Betty Braun #104  Ronnie McGill # 3A 
  Hazel Tanksley #201  Darlene Williams #22 (new room) 

♥ Falkville Health Care (103rd St  W, Falkville, 35622)   Movlyn Roberson #125A 

♥ The Terrace (200 Terrace Lane, Decatur, 35603)   
 Delores Gilchrist Rm #309 Gene Parker, Rm #313 

        

THREE BAPTISMS—WHAT A WAY TO BEGIN 2020! 
We rejoice with Scotty Parker  and Alex Parker  
who were baptized into Christ Sunday, Jan.5, by 
Tony Parker. Now the Parker family is united in 
Christ after Kerry and Aspen‘s recent baptisms 
(843 Roundtop Rd, Falkville, 35622; 256.424.1744).  

Then, Monday afternoon, Kenzie Barrier put on Christ in baptism. 
Todd baptized her here at the building with their family watching.   
We rejoice with Kenzie; parents, Todd & Jonna; grandmother, Joan; 
great-grandmother, Teen; and all their family. (311 Woodfield St. SW). 
 
NOTES OF APPRECIATION 

Dear church family, 
Thank you for the fruit basket and thanks to those 
who came to visit me during the Holidays. 
                   I love you, Nadine Callaway 

Dear Brethren, 
Thank you so much for your gifts to our Thanksgiving Appeal. Your help 
is always greatly appreciated as we care for our children.  Your support 
in the work at Childhaven is such an encouragement  to us as we work 
together in the Lord’s kingdom.  May God richly bless you all.                        
           Jim Wright, Executive Director 

Hartselle Church of Christ, 
We would like to express our deepest appreciation for your donations to 
the indigent hygiene program.  It is through your love and generosity that 
we are able to provide the needs of the inmates that have no support 
and help them grow in the grace and knowledge of our Lord Jesus 
Christ.  We pray that God will continue to bless you and your ministry as 
you support ours.                 James E. Williams, Chaplain 

Dear Cook Captain for outreach,  
Thank you once again for the generous donation of time, talent and 
treasure in preparing Christmas meals. Know that your kindness meant a 
great deal to many hungry Morgan County needy. 
                Kind regards, The Committee on Church Cooperation 

 
SOUTH ALABAMA MISSIONS 

Thank you!  Our team had a great trip to all three 
congregations Friday and Saturday. Brothers and 

sisters at Hayneville, Legrand and Idaho Street truly appreciate your 
generous gifts of food boxes with tote bags and children’s gift bags. 

Pray for our family members, friends and neighbors  

suffering spiritually, physically & mentally. 

 
 Centennial Celebration 1920-2020 

Remember these 2020 Dates! 
Feb 9 ▪ Mar 29 ▪ May 29-31 

Sept 14 ▪ Oct 17 ▪ Dec 13 


